
New member, Nancy Lasater, 

presents her remarkable acrylic 

paintings at the January 2023 

Member meeting. 

Vic Picou shared a sculpture, and Robert 

Van Nguyen won the Mini-Grant.  We can’t 

wait to see the creative ways he uses the 

grant!  Join us in February—you could be the 

next winner! 


